
 

 

 

 

 

On days when school does not need to be closed for the entire day, a 

delayed opening may enable parents, students, and staff to avoid 

hazardous conditions while traveling to school. On these days, 

school will begin at 10:00 A.M. and follow the typical daily schedule 

including lunch. In the event of a delayed opening, parents will be 

notified via Honeywell Instant Alert, e-mail, or the telephone message. 


